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Dear Parents/Carers       24th February 2025 

Scholastic Book Fair   

We are thrilled to invite you and your child to our Scholastic Book Fair. This event will take 
place from Tuesday 25th February to Tuesday 4th March.  

The fair will be set up in the main entrance from everyday from 3:30pm – 4pm and through 
to 7pm on Tuesday and Thursday when parents evening is on.  

You can pay by cash or Online. To pay Online you will need to scan a QR code and send a 
payment to Scholastic. You will just need to show us your confirmation e-mail, as proof of 
payment.  

World Book Day is on the 6th March 2025 and further details will be sent home as to how we 
will be celebrating this in school. Your child will be bringing home a WBD £1 voucher that 
you can use as a discount off the books that on sale at the Fair – if you are intending to use 
it, please ensure you bring it along with you. 

You can also use it at participating retailers - https://www.worldbookday.com/books-and-
tokens/books/participating-retailers/ 

The Book Fair is a fantastic opportunity for children to explore a wide range of books, 
develop a love of reading, and even take home their favourites. Every purchase helps 
support our school, allowing us to expand our library and provide more resources for our 
pupils. 

We encourage parents and carers to come along with their children and enjoy the joy of 
reading together. There will be books for all ages, special offers, and a great selection to 
choose from. Please find attached a brochure that provides a summary of the books on 
offer.  

We look forward to seeing you there.  

Kind regards  

 

Mr K S Russell 
Headteacher 

https://www.worldbookday.com/books-and-tokens/books/participating-retailers/
https://www.worldbookday.com/books-and-tokens/books/participating-retailers/

